NOTICE (07/09/2025)

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grades:Nursery, LKG and UKG

As per the Honorable Government guidelines, the school will reopen for all
classes from tomorrow (08.09.2025)-

Please note the following: f
1. The school timings will be from 07:50 a.m. to 1.00pm

2. In case you are facing any difficulty due to water logging, kindly inform

your respective bus driver so that arrangements can be made as per your
safety instructions.

&

Fr. Henry J ose&)h Raj
(Principal)




